
March 15, 2024 

Parneet Dhindsa 
Human Services Manager 
City Manager’s OƯice  
City of Mountain View 

Parneet, 

On behalf of Ability Path and Learning Links, I would like to request the 
renewal of our contract with the City of Mountain View. Our current 
agreement expires on June 30, 2024, and we would like to renew for an 
additional five years per the option stated in the agreement. 

Please note that we deeply value our long-standing partnership and 
acknowledge that the Learning Links childcare center is a cornerstone of the 
Mountain View community and valued by many young families.  

Our teachers, administrators, and entire organization appreciate the 
opportunity to operate the program and are committed to maintaining the 
property with the utmost care and respect. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to many more years of 
fruitful collaboration and to continuing to serve the families in our community. 

Warm Regards, 

Carol Miller 

Carol Miller, Managing Director  
Learning Links Preschool | AbilityPath 
260 Escuela Avenue 
Mountain View, CA 94039 
650-444-5463
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